
In The News… 

                                                

 
"Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith" 

 

 

French market visit 
Our Year 6 cohort enjoyed a trip to the French market this morning to practise their language skills and enjoy a 
pastry/baguette… or 2! A HUGE thank you to the Bill’s Café who, once again, gave us complimentary hot 
drinks and were most hospitable! 

 

Reading 
We put a high value on reading and regular reading in school and at home can significantly improve your 
child’s ability and comprehension. Children should be reading at home 4 times per week with 
parents/carers/grandparents or older siblings etc… reading with volunteers or staff members during the school 
day do not count towards your child’s 4 reads. 

 

World’s Biggest Coffee morning 
A HUGE thank you for supporting our Macmillan fundraising event today. We raised £391.81 for the charity. 
Thank you to staff for baking cakes and serving refreshments.  

 

Photographs 
On Tuesday 9th October, our school photographer is in to take individual/sibling photographs. If you would like 
photographs taken with pre-school siblings, you need to arrive at school at 8.40am. Please let Mrs Cookson 
know if you will be coming with pre-school siblings so we can let our photographer know who to expect.  

 

Christmas Shoebox Appeal 
This is advance warning to say we will be supporting the shoebox appeal again this year. Information and 
deadline date to follow soon! 

 

Fun Run! 
On Monday 15th October pupils in Year 1-6 will be taking part in Salisbury’s ‘Go Run for Fun’ event. Children 
can come to school in their PE kits and we will walk over to South Wilts School at 9.30am to complete the 2km 
route. We need parent volunteers to help walk children over to the event (and run with us if they wish). Please 
let your child’s class teacher know if you are able to help. Children will be back in school in time for lunch.  

 

Pupil Premium  
Parents and carers who receive certain benefits may be eligible for either Pupil Premium funding and/or Free 
School Meals.  Pupil Premium funding brings an extra £1,320 per child to the school and can be used to both 
support your child in their education and towards the cost of school trips and/or uniform.  All applications are 
treated with the utmost confidentiality. If you are in receipt of one of the following benefits and think you may be 
eligible, please contact the school office; Income support; Employment & support allowance; Job Seekers 
allowance; Child tax credit (family income less than £16,190); Universal credit; NASS. 

 

Sickness 
We follow direction from the ‘Health Protection Agency’ who give guidance on the control of infection within 
schools. Pupil who suffer from diarrhoea and/or vomiting should not return to school for 48 clear hours from the 
last episode.  

 

Communications Home                  Copies of letters are available on the website 
 

Year group Content Date of event 
 

FOSSP notices  email: fossp@sarum-st-pauls.wilts.sch.uk      Text: 07704 917418 

 Ice creams will be on sale every Friday after school hosted by year groups. 

 Thank you to everyone who came to the KS1 Welcome Party. 

 10.10.18 Bag2school – bags will come home this week. If you’re having a clear out please save it! 

 11.10.18 AGM and social in school hall at 7pm. All welcome. 

 23.10.18 Disco 

 16.11.18 Bingo night – postponed due to the Salisbury Carnival. 

 Blue jumpers, cardigans and fleeces on sale in the mobile every day. Help yourself and drop the money 
into the office. Please donate any old blue items for resale. Thank you. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  
 

Mrs E Weavers 
Headteacher 
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2018  
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